Town of Georgetown Invites Public to Review and Comment on

PLAN GEORGETOWN 2021:

A Comprehensive Plan for a Well-Rounded Future

The Draft Comprehensive Plan, is the Town’s official guide for making decisions about growth and
development. The Town Planning Commission and consultant Wallace Montgomery have prepared the
document following consultation with the public, interested parties and state agencies. It is a summary of
the recommended policies, strategies, programs and projects that will enable the Town to achieve its
mission of focusing on the future and working together to build strong neighborhoods, develop a sound
economy and provide a safe community.

Written comments regarding the draft plan, accepted until April 30, 2021, may be forwarded to:

Town of Georgetown
Planning Department
37 The Circle
Georgetown, DE 19947

Or email comments to mailto:jhuff@georgetowndel.com



https://www.georgetowndel.com/pdfs/Plan_Georgetown_2021-04-01_Public_Release_Draft_OPTIM.pdf
mailto:jhuff@georgetowndel.com

